
Hospital can be a lonely and scary 
place for anyone, but especially a child. 
The Sick Children’s Trust is the charity 
that provides a welcoming ‘Home from 
Home’ where families with a sick child 
in hospital can stay just minutes from 
the hospital. 

It costs £40 to provide a family one 
night’s stay in one of our ‘Homes 
from Home’. By taking part in our 
Pyjama Party you are ensuring we 
can continue to keep families together 
when it matters the most. 
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